
On the 14th of December 2024, 240 girls received free sanitary towels 

donated by CWPFG, through the F.W. Reproductive Health and Sexual 

Education program. Natalie Andre and her son, the comedian Eric Andre, 

participated in this distribution. On the 27th of April 2025, CWPFG will 

have the same program targeting 260 girls. 






